
Lidl Developers Specification
Lidl GB

JUNE 2020

Lidl Developers Specification
Lidl GB

JUNE 2020

COMING SOON
NEW LIDL FOODSTORE AT 

BILLINGSHURST BUSINESS PARK

Dear resident,

Dunmoore is undertaking consultation for a 

proposed new Lidl foodstore on the existing 

Billingshurst Business Park.

A planning application will shortly be 

submitted to Horsham District Council for the 

development of a foodstore with associated 

car parking. This neighbourhood foodstore 

will provide Billingshurst residents with a 

much enhanced shopping experience that 

complements the existing retail offering, 

whilst creating new jobs, full and part time for 

the wider area.

dunmoore.co.uk

A                                                     development

New Lidl 
Foodstore
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The product range of Lidl provides high quality products at attractive prices offering:

How to comment

We would like to hear your views. 

Please send your comments to Hoda Taher of SP Broadway via email at hoda@
spbroadway.com or call 07963 314856. Alternatively, you can visit our website
https://www.spbroadway.com/billingshurstbusinesspark to fill in a feedback 
form, or send your comments by post to: Freepost SP BROADWAY (SP BROADWAY 
must be in capitals).

Please submit your comments for the proposed new Lidl foodstore by 3 February 2021.

New local 
foodstore

New foodstore will be 
built on existing 

Billinghurst Business Park

Up to 40 new 
local jobs

Loose and pre-
packaged fruit 
and vegetables

Own-brand groceries 
and frozen foods

Fresh and frozen pre-
packaged meat

Household items and 
twice-weekly ‘specials’ 

such as electrical or 
gardening items


